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INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM 
 

Original Publication Date: November 2, 2022 
  
To: All Toyota Region and Private Distributor General Managers / Vice Presidents 
  
From: Gary Ross 

Vice-President, Product Quality and Service Support 
  

LIMITED SERVICE CAMPAIGN 22TD05 (Remedy Notice) 
 

Certain 2023 Model Year bZ4X Vehicles 
Software Update for “Car Finder” Feature 

 
Specific information for Region support is provided below. 
 
Software Update 
The Car Finder app, which is included with a Toyota One app subscription, operates the headlights to help locate the vehicle in 
a parking lot.   Updated software is available to improve system operation.  When the headlamp switch is off, the new software 
keeps the headlamps on for about 60 seconds unless prior to that you unlock or open the driver’s door or turn the ignition on.  
This update is available whether or not you currently have a subscription or decide to subscribe in the future.   
 
Dealer Notification 
The attached Dealer Letter will be sent to all Toyota dealers on November 2, 2022. 
 
 

Please reference the attached Dealer Letter for additional details. 
 
Please review this notification with your staff to assure that all relevant personnel have been briefed regarding this subject. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

 


